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MEMORANDUM 

DATE: March 17, 2020 

SUBJECT: Temporary Cancellation of Services 

Risk Management will be suspending the following services effective immediately: 

Ergonomic Evaluations 
Indoor Air Quality Testing 

We have also cancelled all Risk Management Safety classes scheduled in NEATS through June 30, 2020.  
Please continue to check NEATS for when these classes will be rescheduled. 

Fitness for Duty requests will still be reviewed as they are received. 

For any questions, please email Risk Manager, Mandy Hagler, at mhagler@admin.nv.gov or Deputy Risk 
Manager, Adria White, at awhite@admin.nv.gov. 

Thank you.  
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